
Job Vacancy
Clinical Data Analyst (m/w/d)

Attention Data Crunchers! 

Are you motivated to apply your data 
science skills to a new, innovative 
brain-monitoring technology and 
generate real-world impact for 
patients in critical conditions?

Job Description: 

We're looking for an open minded and 
creative team player to join the data 
analysis family of our biosignal
experts. We're not only about hard 
coding and joking about forgotten 
semicolons, but more about letting 
the data speak and creating the link 
between brain health and transcranial 
ultrasound measurements.

What do we expect? 

• A highly motivated team player who
can think out of the box

• Experiences in the analysis of
medical data, preferably in the field
of neuroscience

• Basic medical knowledge about the
cardiovascular system

• Programming skills in Python or
Julia

• Master/diploma/PhD in biomedical
engineering or related fields

• Working at the office in Leipzig

What can you expect from us? 

• Joining a highly motivated, 
interdisciplinary team of biosignal
engineers and life-science aficionados

• Being part of the development of a 
technology, that generates real-world
impact for patients in critical
conditions

• Becoming a member of a fruitful
network in the medtech sector

• Working closely together with
neurosurgeons and clinical experts
from university hospitals all over
Germany

• Staying healthy at work with our
company bikes and free fruits and 
veggies

Please send your application with 
certificates, references, etc. preferably as 
a PDF in one document to:

bewerbung@sonovum.de

We look forward to receiving your 
informative applications including 
availability and salary expectations.

Sonovum GmbH 
Deutscher Platz 4, 
04103 Leipzig

www.sonovum.de
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